
Worksites can take simple steps to become more 

“water friendly”.  Adding water to vending areas and 

catered events, setting up “water clubs”, and     

providing water at meetings, are good and easy steps. 

   

Orange County Department of Health can provide your 

worksite with signage to help promote the health   

benefit of drinking water.  We will be happy to assist 

your worksite with additional tips. 

If you would like to join as a  “Water Friendly Site”, 

please contact Healthy Orange at 360-6680.  

 

Healthy Orange Water Friendly Sites: 

ADAC 

Braeside Camp  

Center for Hope 

Child Care Council of Orange County 

City of Middletown Recreation and Parks 

City of Newburgh Recreation Department 

Cintas Corporation 

Cornerstone Center for Recovery 

Independent Living, Inc. 

Jewish Family Services 

Middletown Day Nursery 

Orange County Youth Bureau 

Community Health Outreach (OCDOH) 

Cornell Cooperative Extension of Orange County 

Empowering Port Jervis Community Center 

Hudson River HealthCare 

The Newburgh Ministry 

Orange County Planning Office 

Salvation Army 

YMCA of Middletown Camp Funshine  


